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CHECK OUT OUR NEW WEBSITE! 
HRMS.SUFFOLKCOUNTYNY.GOV 

We are happy to announce the launch of our HRMS Website. This website will 
provide county employees with information and answers to questions about the new 
Human Resources Management System which is being implemented by the Project 
Impact Team.   

Please visit the site often as we will be constantly updating our content with new 
updates and training materials. 

For any questions, suggestions, feedback or comments, please email us at 
HRMShelpline@suffolkcountyny.gov  

https://hrms.suffolkcountyny.gov/

